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DATE: November 25, 2020 

TO:  Monterey Regional Waste Management District Board of Directors 

FROM: Nominating Committee  

SUBJECT:  Board Officers for 2021 

 

The Nominating Committee met and, in the spirit of rotation, offers the following recommendations for the Board’s 

consideration: 

1. That we thank Chair Theis for her excellent service as Board Chair the past 2 years;  
2. Jason Campbell to serve as Chair of the Board in 2021; 
3. Jerry Blackwelder as Vice Chair. 

 

If for some reason, Jason Campbell is not re-appointed by the Seaside City Council as their representative to this 

Board, it is recommended that Chair Theis be asked to continue as Chair for one additional year, with Jerry 

Blackwelder as her Vice Chair. In that scenario, we suggest the Board designate Vice Chair Blackwelder as Chair in 

2022. 

 

Thank you for allowing us to serve.  

 

 

    

Jane Parker  Dennis Allion 
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